June/July 2018
Dear Pastor and Church Family,

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and financial support. We are so excited that God has already provided
over half of our need support!

These past two months we have driven over five thousand miles. We have traveled
to Kentucky, Tennessee, Georgia, Florida, and Texas. Praise the Lord for the safety
and provision he has given to us! While in Kentucky, we had the privilege of helping
Central Baptist Church assemble John/Romans. | believe we were able to colate, bind
and box up around 6,000 Bibles that day; the majority of them were bound for Croatia.
We had a wonderful time! It was exciting to know that we had a part in getting the

gospel into the hands of someone across the world. We also preached and presented

the ministry in five churches while we were there. In Florida, we had several meetings
and was able to help a church with a special day they were having by cooking, serving, and cleaning. After several
meetings in Tennessee, we headed back to Texas. We arrived back home the last week of July to help with a VBS in
Denton. We had a wonderful time serving the Lord with our brothers and sisters in Christ at Amazing Grace Baptist
Church! Many seeds were planted that week. Please pray with us that God will continue to work in the hearts of the

children and parent’s we ministered to.

As many of you know we have been praying for a truck to pull our
travel trailer. We want to thank those of you who have been praying
with us. God has answered our prayer! We have found a truck and
believe this is the truck God would have us to have. It is a 2011
F250 diesel with low mileage and in great condition. It is exactly
what we have been praying for and is well-qualified to pull the
trailer. We are able to put $10,000
down and are asking the Lord to
provide the additional $16,500 needed to purchase the truck. Would you consider a
special contribution toward this need? Any amount, large or small, would truly be a
blessing. Offerings can be sent to our home church Trinity Baptist Church
(address below). Please note in the memo: “Todd Steele truck” and mark the
envelope “Attention: Kathleen Waites Financial Office” Thank you for considering

this need. We thank our Lord for you and your faithfulness.
For with God nothing shallbo impositl
Jidd and ger Do 1:37

Contact Information: - steele.7sministries@outlook.com www.7sministries.org ~ 817-298-4031

Sending Church: Trinity Baptist Church 2212 N. Davis Dr. Arlington TX 76012 817-460-7940



